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New Registrant Position(s) 

Midwifery Care ~North Don River Valley is looking for New Registrant(s)* for a contract position 

for 2024-25. We are a busy teaching practice that is committed to supporting and mentoring 

New Registrants so they can consolidate their skills and get a good foundation to start their 

midwifery careers.  This is an exciting time in our practice. We have a variety of work/call 

models to support a sustainable work life balance for midwives. 

We are a busy urban and suburban practice that cares for a wide spectrum of clients and 

families that include but are not limited to uninsured, Orthodox Jewish and Korean clientele.  

We are an active teaching practice with midwifery students, medical students and allied health 

care providers as learners.  We are also involved in many forms of non-clinical work including 

hospital committees, community involvement, and service at both the AOM and the Toronto 

Metropolitan University.  

We have full-scope privileges at North York General Hospital where midwives attend 600 

births+/year. We enjoy excellent relationships with all the staff and care providers at North 

York General Hospital, which has been ranked as #2 in Canada and one of the top 100 hospitals 

in the world (as per Newsweek Magazine).  

We are looking for people with strong communication and organizational skills, individuals with 

effective problem solving in complex situations balanced with an easy going personality and a 

sense of humour are welcome. BIPOC midwives and midwives capable of providing care in 

languages other than English are encouraged to apply.  

 

    Please send your CV and letter of introduction to: 

        midwiferycarendrv@gmail.com 

Only candidates selected for interviews will be contacted. 

* The number of NR placements are contingent on the practice’s new funding agreement with 

the Ministry of Health. 


